
This week we are going to start adding all of the resources for the week’s 
learning to Showbie. There will be a file for Reading, English, maths and 
project. There will also be a file with the activities for the whole week 
listed separately. 






As always, if you have any questions, please contact your child’s class 
teacher on the class email. trencrom/lanyon or kerris 
@alverton.cornwall.sch.uk. 

Thank you again for your ongoing support 

The LKS2 Team

When you go on to the Kerris 19/20 class page you will 
see options that look like this - hopefully!


Each folder will then contain all of the resources you need 
for the week’s home learning.


There will still be an assignment below, this for the 
children to share their learning for the week with me and 
ask any questions they may have.


I will be available on Showbie from 9:00 until 12:00 and 
again from 1:00 until 4:00. This will be different on the 
days I am working in school but I will try my best to get 
back you as soon as I can!


Children will be able to access the class discussion facility 
between 3:00 and 4:00 on weekdays.

Inside the subject folders, you will find an 
assignment with the resources for the whole week; 
including a link to any websites and any 
worksheets the children may need. (Please only 
print off if you need to, we are more than happy 
just to see the work the children have done!)


Please don’t save your learning in this folder, 
upload to the Learning from w/c… folder in the 
normal place.


We will still put the work on the school website, 
hopefully this will make things easier for the 
children to access what they need as 
independently as possible.


